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NC Aquarium at Pine Knoll Shores 
 
 
Meeting Attendees 
 

• Committee Members: 
Durwood Laughinghouse, Chair  Berkley Skinner 
Mark Craig, Vice Chair   Dalton Ruffin   
  

• Commissioners: 
David Hoyle, Jr.      
Ray White 
Durwood Laughinghouse       
 

• Staff: 
Mallory Martin  Tommy Clark 
Norman Young  Erica Garner 
Betsy Haywood  Dale Caveny 
Kat Pipkin   Bob Curry 
Isaac Harrold   Gordon Myers 
David Cobb 
 
 
Chairman Durwood Laughinghouse called the meeting to order at 2:20 pm in Soundside Hall at 
the North Carolina Aquarium at Pine Knoll Shores. He announced that the sole purpose of the 
meeting was to select the recipient of the Thomas L. Quay Wildlife Diversity Award.   
 
The Nongame Wildlife Advisory Committee made the recommendation to the HNGES 
Committee for Eddie Bridges to receive the 2013 Quay Award.  The HNGES Committee 
concurred, and will bring the nomination of the Nongame Wildlife Advisory Committee before 
the Wildlife Resources Commission on May 17, 2013 for Eddie Bridges to be the recipient of the 
Quay Award.   
 
Chairman Laughinghouse adjourned the HNGES Committee meeting at 2:25 pm.  
 


